Mrs. Edith Franklin,                                                                                                                4575 Village Drive
Bedfordshire
Dear Mrs. Franklin:
I was terribly shocked to learn about Franklin's death and I would like to express my sincere sympathy to you and your family on behalf of the senior management team here at Interconnect Corporation. Frank, as he is used to be called with fondness by many, was highly respected by managers and employees alike throughout the entire company. He was regarded as a visionary leader by anyone who ever worked with him.
Frank's contributions to this company during his 17 years of dedicated and selfless service were quite distinguishable in many aspects. In the early years, he was a major part of our initial expansion overseas, and most of the offices he set up in Europe are still operating very successfully. In recent years, Frank was a key player in our transformation to full digital technology, a move which catapulted us into a leadership position in the industry. His contributions to this company can never be forgotten.
Please accept my heartfelt condolences at this difficult time and please convey these sentiments on to your children.
With sincere sympathy
Henry Lamington
President and CEO

